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1. SVRSS Principal Jacquie Mydynski-Arp, Physical Education Instructor Jody Williams, and Coach 

 Derek Henkelman presented an overview of the high school athletics program. The Board was 

 made aware of the challenges that arise in the sports program during a pandemic.   

2. The Board reviewed the Covid Rapid Testing process that is being carried out throughout the 

 Division, and was given an update on Covid cases within our schools. 

3. The Board discussed meetings that administration held with Pine Creek, Sapotaweyak, and 

 Wuskwi Sipihk First Nation communities. 

4. The Board was informed of the work being done by the Northern Lights Institute of Trades and 

 Technology to promote more training opportunities for adults within the SVSD.  

 


